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Royal insider Lady Colin Campbell was the first to predict the Waleses' separation and divorce, in her
international bestseller, Diana in Private. People magazine said of it: 'Some Palace watchers note that she has
an impressive roster of well-placed contacts and credit her with writing the most believable Diana
biography'; while Lynn Barber, in the Daily Telegraph, called it 'Jaw-droppingly sensational'. The Real
Diana contains startling new revelations about Diana which Lady Colin Campbell has unearthed since
Diana's tragic death, including new theories on her death itself. The Real Diana is based on 35 interviews
with Princess Diana conducted by Lady Colin Campbell - and for the first time Lady Colin Campbell names
her Royal sources. 'Diana said that she wanted me to write the truth about her life 'because I feel as if the
whole fairy tale is crushing whatever's left of the real me...If you'd just write about the real Diana, it would
make all the difference.' NEWLY UPDATED in 2013 with an Afterword that reveals Lady Colin's insights
into the inquest into Diana's death, the years that have followed, and the birth of Prince George.
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From reader reviews:

Walter Johnson:

Book is usually written, printed, or highlighted for everything. You can understand everything you want by a
reserve. Book has a different type. To be sure that book is important factor to bring us around the world.
Adjacent to that you can your reading skill was fluently. A reserve The Real Diana will make you to become
smarter. You can feel far more confidence if you can know about anything. But some of you think that open
or reading some sort of book make you bored. It is not necessarily make you fun. Why they could be thought
like that? Have you seeking best book or ideal book with you?

Richard Smith:

What do you ponder on book? It is just for students since they are still students or it for all people in the
world, what best subject for that? Just you can be answered for that question above. Every person has several
personality and hobby for every other. Don't to be forced someone or something that they don't would like do
that. You must know how great and also important the book The Real Diana. All type of book can you see on
many solutions. You can look for the internet options or other social media.

Adrian Woodson:

The book The Real Diana has a lot of information on it. So when you check out this book you can get a lot of
help. The book was authored by the very famous author. The author makes some research just before write
this book. This kind of book very easy to read you can get the point easily after scanning this book.

Debra Davis:

Playing with family inside a park, coming to see the marine world or hanging out with good friends is thing
that usually you might have done when you have spare time, and then why you don't try point that really
opposite from that. Just one activity that make you not sense tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller
coaster you already been ride on and with addition details. Even you love The Real Diana, you may enjoy
both. It is fine combination right, you still wish to miss it? What kind of hang-out type is it? Oh come on its
mind hangout fellas. What? Still don't get it, oh come on its called reading friends.
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